
 

Pictured above are members of the design team for the Seaton/ Regnier Hall Renovation and Expansion project

archinfo
arch_weekly note
Thank you everyone for being part of of the dedication on Friday. What a day! This
place was vibrating with excitement. Now with most things operating, it should be
nearly as exciting everyday as we speed towards the end of the semester.

Have a great week.  

Matthew Knox AIA
Professor and Department Head

arch_announcements
Accreditation Visiting Team 
Meeting with students 4:30 Monday, Oct. 30, Regnier Forum

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YbCElWbb5xBOHOtTDYVNgvhiXGBYLhKMETBeBV77SPWcCwnBYD5bfygfIJjL3NAoCO8lWCeQwilB4DuO_ni6mAlKVnd13Y1_V8hdX7FcNhWSksSTFJlm_Cl1UjS9fxTg0xkBcz-kepzflptzVNlMpENgh3M6Sf-VZ3IO9YCo5D1ZCgUvxAd3ZURmpguQUghFjB7ScSd78vI=&c=&ch=


Open to all architecture students, all year levels
 
As part of the accreditation visit this year, the NAAB
team would like to meet with the students of the Master of
Architecture program to gain insight into the program
from your perspective. Please make a point of
attending and giving feedback. Unless your studio is
having a review that day, your professor should excuse
you from studio to attend the short meeting. 

Questions? Ask Todd Gabbard rtodd@ksu.edu 785-410-1791 or come by my office
Seaton 2001.

 "Tools for Trade" is an opportunity for upper-level APDesign students to sell their
design tools and supplies to ENVD students. The Environmental Design Student
Association event will take place one day only on Tuesday, October 24th from 11:30
a.m. to 1:30 p.m outside of Regnier Forum (S1117). All transactions will occur in cash
only and directly from buyer to seller. Please bring change.
Weigel Library Updates
 
Weigel Library_Updates
Photo shoot volunteers needed!!

On Thursday morning, October 19, 8:30 am to 10:00 am, Hale has scheduled a
photoshoot in Weigel for the K-State Libraries' magazine. A minimum of ten students
are needed for this photoshoot. The best scenario would be to have students from all
four College of APDesign disciplines represented.  

The students participating "should wear what they would normally wear to class, but
obviously they should look nice (i.e. no sweatpants). Solids are better than patterns
and red is not a good choice. They should also bring their backpacks with school
items like books, notepads, laptops, etc."

If you want to represent APDesign and Weigel Library in the K-State Libraries'
magazine, please contact Maxine (532-5978, mlganske@ksu.edu, 0081
Regnier Hall) prior to 5 pm Tuesday, October 17. Thanks for helping.  

arch_apdpro
Are you interested in learning more about NCARB's Architectural Experience
Program (AXP)? Then you should join Prof. Michael McGlynn, AIA, NCARB,
Architect Licensing Advisor, for a presentation about your career in architecture,
licensure, and beyond.





arch_dates + events
OCTOBER
17 Faculty Meeting at 2:30 PM in Seaton Hall 2142
18-19 KS AIA Conference | Lawrence, KS
26 Alumni Honoree Visit | Gustavo Ramirez
27-1 NAAB Accreditation Team Visit

NOVEMBER
3 Fuensanta Nieto | 18-19 Visiting Regnier Chair Lecture | 4:30 PM Regnier Forum
8 Ekdahl Lecture Series | Mogens Smed | 4:30 PM in Regnier Forum
10 Forum Talk with David Dowell | Regnier Forum 12:30 PM
20-24 Fall Break, no classes!

   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YbCElWbb5xBOHOtTDYVNgvhiXGBYLhKMETBeBV77SPWcCwnBYD5bf0iB5zUtXHHIM5nZ7SYm2U8jxJIL_UCMxgFFA9wzFHb3Q9C2jK2_4uJAv693Ey7W_bAXL3TFxM9FiXG8W0rtqMIjfW-nuuitTNP6XnQxbggjpstwP60tJL3rziF3Q2nSlw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YbCElWbb5xBOHOtTDYVNgvhiXGBYLhKMETBeBV77SPWcCwnBYD5bf0iB5zUtXHHI7IwcMeDmr9hRO5Mcm3w2se_U7i8cbNQ74wW_wU3u48SNMhkHz0pBg1HCIcfslNsIEIlPFLIDZfcM1n1Ex3nvxlQwSeQSLl14AnkyOOnV8P8=&c=&ch=

